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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please find below a letter from our Eco Council. 

 

Polli:Nation Project at Bransgore Primary School 

 

The Eco Council children at Bransgore are 

involved in an exciting project to plant 

native wild flowers and herbs in a 

designated area in the playing field. 

Polli:Nation is a Heritage Lottery funded 

biodiversity and education project to 

engage and enthuse children to protect 

pollinating insect species in the UK. 

 

As part of the grant, the children will ‘transform’ the area on a specific day: May 

25th. Prior to this, we need to prepare the ground for planting. Please can some 

Mums or Dads help us over any of the next three Fridays (5th, 12th and 19th), 

from 1pm–3pm to prepare the land. Please bring forks and trowels. Any help 

would be so very welcome. 

Thank you in advance, 

Mandy (Arun Curson’s mum) 

 

 

http://www.southwestscotland-butterflies.org.uk/gallery/red_admiral_jb1.shtml

